
Rocky River Public Library Visit

September 25:                  

Logan’s Birthday and RRPL Visit 
We will attend a quick assembly with 
some of the Librarians from the 
Rocky River Public Library

September 28: 
Charlotte AND Anabelle’s Birthdays 

September 29: 
Homecoming Football Game 
Wear Rocky River colors to school

We are excited it is Home-
Coming week in Rocky River! 
Hopefully you are able to make it to the 
pre-game tailgate festivities as well as the 
game on Friday night.  Goldwood students are 
encouraged to wear RR colors on Friday to 
school as well as the game.

We are more than a month into 
second grade and settling in quite nicely!  It is 
strange to think we’re nearing the end of the 
first quarter!  I will be in touch soon to 
remind you of the conference you scheduled 
while at Open House.  

As always, THANK YOU for ALL you do
I truly appreciate everything!

On Monday, September 25, a Librarian from the Rocky River Public Library came to visit!  She read 
us a book, sang a song and told us about how we can receive or update our very own library cards!  She also 
told us about a reading program throughout Cuyahoga County that is encouraging kids and families to read 
for pleasure.  Please look out for a flyer coming home about this in the next few days.

Reading
Unit 1 Week 4 The BIG Idea: How do families and friends learn, 
grown and help one another?  Unit Concepts: Asking and Answering 
Questions, Key Details, Narrative Nonfiction, Root Words and 
Suffixes. Essential Question: How do we care for animals?

Fundations Unit 3, only Week 1  Closed Syllable Exceptions. Please refer to the 
packet sent home for unit words, concepts and trick words.

Math
We have started Unit 2 which focuses on Number Stories, Doubles
Facts, Even & Odd and Addition Strategies.  Home Links book will 
come home with students this week; these should be kept at 
home for the remainder of the school year.

Scholastic
News

The Scholastic News article this week is about Meerkats and their 
instincts. The homework on Monday will focus on vocabulary from the 
article as well as identifying headlines and finding text evidence within the  
article. 

Dates to Note:

A Peek At What We Are Learning

A Note From Mrs. Fiorillo

Classroom News
Week of:  September 25-29, 2023


